
 

 We show our love for God, in the way we treat each other.                        
Together we follow Jesus, by learning, and sharing our gifts. 

 

SS Peter & Paul’s Catholic Primary School 
  

NEWSLETTER  Issue 31 

Week ending Friday 21th June 2019 
                                                                                                                                               

UNICEF article of the month: June: Article 15 
 

Every child has the right to meet with other children and young people and to join 
groups and organisations, as long as this does not stop other people from enjoying 

their rights. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been another successful week at SS Peter and Paul’s; our School Improvement Advisor from the 

local authority visited, and was full of praise to learn about the wonderful activities the children 

experience as part of the curriculum. 

The fantastic Army Adventure Day was certainly one of the highlights.  Please see the photographs on the 

school website. Thank you to Y2 for reminding us about the importance of Civil Rights, by presenting a 

very powerful assembly on Rosa Parks. Y5 had a fantastic day at the Tower of London and two days of 

skipping workshops across the school has certainly highlighted our varied and exciting curriculum.  

We look forward to our Going Forth Procession for all out First Holy Communion children, on Sunday  

23rd June, leaving the school at 3pm and processing to the church; followed by refreshments in the parish 

hall. 

We are still looking for last minute auction prizes, unwanted gifts and volunteers for the Parish Fun day 

on Saturday 29th June at 12.30pm.   

WANTED URGENTLY 

Nursery/Reception Stationery- pencils, notebooks, felt pens, rubbers, stickers 
Year 1 Chocolates, biscuits, jars full of sweets, tins 
Year 2 Teddies and soft toys  (good condition) 
Year 3 Jewellery in good condition, coloured hair spray, hair bows, bright nail 

varnish/glitter/ children’s dressing up clothes 
Year 4 Board games, toys (good condition) 
Year 5 Gift sets, toiletries, make up (new) 
Year6 Bottles, alcoholic and soft drinks 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Wishing you a restful weekend                                                                                                                                              

God Bless 

Mrs S Johnson 

Headteacher                                                                                                                                                                



 

 

ADVENTURE DAY 
                                           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GOSPEL REFLECTION  
Gospel: John 16:12-15 
Last Sunday was Trinity Sunday, which explains that God is made up of three parts: the Father, 
the Son and the Holy Spirit. In the Gospel, we hear about how Jesus will send the Holy Spirit to be 
with the disciples when he had returns to heaven. This story is part of Jesus' farewell conversation 
to the disciples before he dies on the cross.  
 
Jesus says to the disciples that after he has gone, the Holy Spirit will guide them. The Holy Spirit 
will be their teacher and will speak to them just as Jesus did when he was alive and with them. 
The Holy Spirit will show the disciples what they must do and what they must say in Jesus' name.  
It is good to reflect on who teaches us and guides us.  
 

 



 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

LOST PROPERTY 
If your child comes home from school with items that do not belong to them, please return them to 
the office.  We have had a few items disappear from the school just lately which is very 
disappointing. If anyone has accidently taken home a black and white North Face jacket, I know a 
member of staff who would be very pleased to see it returned.   
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

COATS IN RECEPTION 
The weather is very changeable at the moment, please ensure your child has a coat in school, just 
in case. We aim to take the children outside every day in reception and even in the summer, they 
often need a coat. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PRAYER FOR THE WEEK  
We pray that we may be guided by the Holy Spirit and be kind, respectful and loving  
to all people and use our talents to make the world a better place.  
Amen  
   

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Sunday 23rd June Going Forth 
procession  
Friday 28th June @ 3:30pm 
Saturday 29th June @12:30pm 

SSPP school/church 
 
Y5 Mill Rythe meeting for parents and pupils 
Parish Fun day – SSPP school 

 

ASSEMBLY AND MASS TIMETABLE 
Refreshments will be available before class assemblies from 8.55am. Volunteers are always 
needed to help escort the children to church, please give your name to the office if available.  
 

27th June 2019 RA Class assembly 
 

 

 
  

ATTENDANCE 
 The whole school attendance last week was: 98% 
 

The class winners for the best attendance last week were:  2S and 4M with 100% 
 

The class which needs to improve most: 4S for attendance of 93% 

Best punctuality:  with 1 late mark – 4M 

Class that needs to improve:  with 8 late marks – RA. 
  

If your child is sick please phone the office by 9.30am or the absence will be                               

unauthorised, also remember to send in a letter to the class teacher to explain the nature of the 

absence. Please avoid taking your child to medical appointments in school time, unless it is an 

emergency, in which case you much provide a copy of the appointment letter or card.   

Keep up the good work! 



 
STAR PUPIL AWARDS   

      

EYFS KS1 KS2 

N (AM) 
N (PM) 
RA 
RS 
 
 

Kendal 
Johannes 
Sha’quan 
Sehajdeep 

1B 
1K 
2B 
2S 

Elijah 
David 
Nishka & Gurnoor 
Navjot 
 

3D 
3I 
4M 
4S 
5B 
5R 
6P 
6R 

Armaan 
Sirat & Elias 
Daniel Jnr 
Annabel 
Makylah 
Aasil 
Dzemalas/Lucas 
Abdullah 

 


